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MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING (Revised) 

ONSITE RECIPROCAL BORROWING AGREE240i9Es(E)5e9N)

 

 

Under the current agreement, OC students, staff and faculty are eligible for borrowing privileges at 

UBC libraries upon presentation of a valid OC faculty, staff or student card; similarly, UBC 

students, staff and faculty are eligible for borrowing privileges at OC libraries upon presentation of 

a valid UBC faculty, staff or student card. Since 2013, students, staff and faculty have been able to 

use library cards from their home institution, as opposed to community borrower cards, when 

borrowing materials from each other’s libraries. 

 

User-initiated delivery of UBC Okanagan Library books for OC students, faculty and staff is 

available. OC users can search the UBCO Library catalogue and place requests online for books 

to be sent to them at the OC campus library of their choice, without the intervention of OC Library 

staff. Okanagan College will provide free transportation of materials between campuses. 

 

Users are subject to UBC and OC Library loan regulations for community borrowers, which provide 

onsite borrowing of collections except those restricted from community borrowing. These restricted 

collections may include, but are not limited to, items placed on course reserve.  

 

This agreement will be reviewed on or before June 30, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

Heather Berringer  Ross Tyner 

Chief Librarian  Director of Library Services 

UBC Okanagan Library  Okanagan College 

 

 


